
Amazon Smile

If you are ordering anything from Amazon in the run up to

Christmas, we would really appreciate it if you could use

the link below to access the site. By doing this, every

order generates money for the school at no cost to you!

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/292933-0

 

This is such a good way for the parents to give money

without having to spend any extra - and who doesn’t love

a little Amazon order!

KS2 Cinema visit

We have the opportunity of  taking all of

KS2 to see “Onward” at the cinema on

the morning of Friday 26th, at no charge

to parents. This is a fantastic opportunity

as the movie delivers a message of family

bonds and personal growth, which will

be followed up in school. If parents /

carers choose for their child not to go,

they are invited to contact the office and

we can make alternative arrangements. 

A Sporty Week!

Not only have we been looking at what it means to be a good friend this week, the week
has also been full of sporting activity.

On Thursday 11th November, our Y5/6 Girls’ Football team took part in an inter-school
football competition at the University of Chichester. This is the first inter-school
competition we have been able to participate in for almost two years. 

On Tuesday 16th, our Boys’ Football team were out at the University competing too. Mrs
Dutton, our Sports Coach, who took both groups, reported that the children played
well, that they improved with each game and demonstrated good sportsmanship
throughout.

Yesterday, on the 18th November, the whole of Year 6 walked to Bishop Luffa for an
inter-school “Sports Hall Athletics” competition, and it is great that all of the children
were able to participate in this event. 

We would like to congratulate all children involved, not only have they demonstrated
good sportsmanship, their behaviour was a credit to all.

Christmas Holiday club

We are excited to announce the Theatre Arts will be running two

days of activities in the Christmas Holiday Break. Theatre Arts is

about imagination and inspiring confidence through creativity. The

sessions are designed to develop students' confidence, focus and

social skills. Theatre Arts offer engaging and supportive sessions in

which children learn & develop theatre and performing arts skills.

The Theatre Arts Performing Arts Christmas & Fairytale Workshops

will take place on Monday 20th December 2021 (9am -3pm)

Tuesday 21st December 2021 (9am -3pm) for Year R - Year 6.

Please see the attached flyer for more information.
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Christmas information

If you have ordered personalised Christmas

cards, please check your child's reading

folder, all cards have been sent home

today. If you have not received your order

please contact the office.

Christmas dinner will be served on

Wednesday 15th, Key Stage 1 pupils do not

need to order, if your child is in Years 3,4,5

or 6 you can still order via

www.mealselector.co.uk until 5th Dec.

Car Park

Can we remind parents and

children to stick to the

footpath when entering the

school via Woodlands Lane. 

The car park is very busy in the

morning and afternoons and to

ensure the safety of everyone,

we would like to kindly remind

you to use a footpath.

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/292933-0

